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The University Without Walls Committee met twenty-four times during the 2005-2006 academic year.   One meeting, on 
April 21, was conducted virtually.  All together, the Committee considered the academic programs and degree plans of 52 
students. 
  
The Committee had many discussions about our operating procedures and academic standards.  We determined that 
students will no longer be required to attend the degree plan meetings, but the faculty advisor will be encouraged to do 
so.  Students will be required to display their final projects during senior week, or in other public venues and at times to be 
determined.  The contents of the degree plan dossiers were also discussed and general guidelines were agreed upon.  
  
41 UWW courses were approved by the Committee this year, including 35 on-line courses.  16 courses were offered in the 
Fall 2005 term, 14 in the Spring term, and 11 in the Summer term, 2006. 
  
The Committee recommended to the Faculty that 26 students receive the Bachelor of Arts degree, and 25 students receive 
the Bachelor of Science degree. 
  


